
Cornell Dubilier Product Change Notification 

 

Issue Date: October 14, 2019 

Products Affected: 380LQ, 380L/LX, 382L/LX, 381LQ, 381L/LX, 383L/LX, 

381LR, SLP and SLPX. 

Effective Date: January 1, 2020  

 

 

Description of change:  

On January 1, 2020 Cornell Dubilier will discontinue the use of PVC as the standard 

outer insulating sleeve used on the above Snap-in capacitor series/types. The new 

insulating sleeve material will be PET (polyethylene terephthalate). This change affects 

all standard catalog part numbers within the series types noted above, and per the 

attached spreadsheet. The part number will not change with the switch to PET sleeving. 

PVC sleeving will continue to be available upon special request.   

 

Reason for the change:  

The PET material offers better performance at high temperatures and is halogen free. 

The PET material is widely used in the capacitor industry. 

 

Effective Date: 

January 1, 2020.  

Note: Parts listed herein, bearing date codes of 2001 [year (20) week (01)] and beyond, 

will be equipped with the PET sleeving. 

 

 

 

Jim Navarro 

Product Manager 


